
       
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

Ormiston Bolingbroke Academy 
Barnfield Avenue, Murdishaw, Runcorn, WA7 6EP 

Tel: 01928 711643   email: admin@ob-ac.co.uk 

Principal: Kathryn Evans BA (Hons) NPQH 

 

  

 
 
Ref: SFR/SKY 
 
23rd May 2023 

Year 13 Leavers Dinner @Las Iguanas, Liverpool One 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
As we draw closer to the end of your child’s time at Ormiston Bolingbroke Academy Sixth Form, we would like to 
take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout their Sixth Form career.  We do wish all 
our students leaving us at the end of this year every success in their future endeavours and look forward to 
celebrating with them on results day on 17th August 2023.  Further information will be sent out regarding the plans 
for results day later.  
 
To celebrate their time with us we have arranged a Leavers Dinner at Las Iguanas, Liverpool One.  This is open to 
all Year 13 students and staff at the academy who wish to celebrate and say their final farewells. The Academy 
have subsidised part of the cost for the students by contributing £10 per student.  As a result, students will benefit 
from a drink on arrival and a 3-course meal for £17 per student. This can be paid for on the school gateway and 
must be paid no later than Monday 19th June 2023.  
 
Event details  

• Location: Las Iguanas, Liverpool One. 

• Date: Friday 30th June 2023  

• Time: 7pm 

• Cost: £17 per student 

• Included: Drink on arrival, 3 course meal (must be pre-ordered when making payment).  

• Not included: Transport – students will need to make their own way to and from the event.  

The Academy have arranged the dinner for students; however it is your child’s responsibility to make their own 
way to and from the event.  Once the meal is finished students will be responsible for their own plans after this.  
Students will be required to bring a valid ID with them if they wish to consume any alcohol and are advised to 
dress appropriately for the event. We do hope they are able to join us for the event so that we can celebrate their 
achievements together. 
 
If you have any questions, please do get in contact with one of the sixth form team. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Scott Fenner – on behalf of the whole Sixth Form Team.  
 



       
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 

  



       
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 
  



       
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
     

 
 

 

 

 

 


